
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: EPA-HQ-OAR-2021-0317 

 

FROM: Karen Marsh, EPA 

 

DATE:  December 15, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: Summary of Meeting with Honeywell Rebellion 

 

 

 

On December 15, 2021, EPA met with representatives from Honeywell Rebellion to discuss 

updates on their continuous monitoring system as an alternative to periodic optical gas imaging 

monitoring at well sites and compressor stations. 

 

Attendees: 

Honeywell Rebellion: Robert Kester, Romina Khananisho, Jonathan Martel, Whitney Mitchell, 

Patrick O’Driscoll, Ethan Shenkman 

EPA: Kevin Culligan, Jason Dewees, John Feather, Greg Ferguson, Gerri Garwood, Karen 

Marsh, Ned Shappley, Paul Van Rooy, Melissa Weitz, Matthew Witosky 

 


